July 2016 Volume XVIII, Issue 7

The Challenge





Sunday, August 14th

Join us as we promote our kids and students to their new class on Sunday morning, August 14th, and be sure to come back at 6 p.m., to celebrate at our back to school bash.

VBS BY THE NUMBERS

We had a fantastic year:

310 Kids & Adults Enrolled

55 Kids Saved

2 Adults Saved

160+ Volunteers

Thanks for your help and we look forward to having you help next year. Our tentative date is June 4 through June 7, 6:00 – 9:00 p.m.

STOWE VBS BLOCK PARTY JULY 25 – 28

The STOWE MISSION VBS is coming, July 25 -28. Stowe is located at 888 Parsons Ave., Columbus, 43206. The block party meal starts at 5 p.m., and VBS begins right afterwards, at 6 p.m. We need 20 people to help each night with the meals. In addition for VBS, we need 3 craft workers, 4 Bible study workers, 6 Dive instructors, and 3 recreation workers. If this is you, and you are an adult of a high school student who can come with a parent or guardian to help-out, please get signed up today at the Stowe Mission VBS bulletin board next to the VBS table. To learn more see Jackie Frasure or Paul Pyle at church



LADIES BOOK TALK

Ladies, join us for our Book Talk: "Sufferer for China – Heroes of the Faith Series" by Watchman Nee, on Monday, August 8, at 6:45 p.m. We will be meeting at the home of Amy Davison, located at 8090 Crossgate Court South, in Dublin. Please RSVP by email sportspt@columbus.rr.com.



VISITATION PROGRAMS

Join us this summer! GROW is slated for the 3rd Tuesday of each month during the summer. Join us on August 16 at 6:45 - 8:15 p.m. SNV is the 1st Tuesday, plan to come on August 2. We meet at 1:00 - 3:00 p.m.



IMMEDIATE HELP NEEDED AT 10:30 SERVICE

We desperately need 4 more ushers at the 10:30 service, due to several people moving away, or are currently serving in other ministries. We need 2 ushers on the 1st Sunday of the month, and 2 ushers on the 5th Sunday of the month. If you can serve, please sign up on your attendance card or call the church office at 614-889-2307. We would be very grateful!



NEW MEMBER CLASS

New Member Class: The next new member class will be on, Sunday, July 31, from 4:30 p.m. -7:00 p.m. in room 136. The class is for those who have recently joined or for those considering membership. Childcare is available upon request. If you plan to attend, call the church office no later than Wednesday, July 27.



TRAVELING THIS SUMMER?

If you plan to travel this summer, please consider online giving. Electronic withdrawals allow you to keep up with your intended offerings without having to make up the difference later. It also enables us to stay current on the bills that unfortunately do not take a vacation. Simply click on the "Donate Online" button of the DBC website (www.dublinbaptist.com).







Each Sunday morning, we have dedicated prayer warriors that spend one hour in our prayer room praying. Due to some moving away, we have openings in both morning services. If you are interested and would like to sign up, contact Karen at khopkins@dublinbaptist, or call the church office at (614)889-2307, ext. 204.

INTERNATIONAL FRIENDSHIPS BAGS FOR THE NATIONS



We are participating with International Friendships again this year to fill the "Bags for the Nations". These are given to students who come to the United States to study. We will be providing the contents of a gift bag with a few small useful items that allow us to say "Welcome! We'd like to get to know you." We need pocket-sized tissues, highlighters, 1 oz. hand sanitizers, Tictacs, and granola bars. We need 200 of each item. **We need them by Sunday, July 31**. These items can be placed in the containers at the north and south Welcome Desk. If you are too busy to shop, you can make a cash donation to Tom or Becky Haueisen at the Welcome Desk at the end of second service.

LORD'S SUPPER

Please note the next observance of the Lord's Supper will be on Sunday, August 14 in the Evening Service.



POWER COOKING NIGHT

Ladies join us **August 11**, **at 7:00 p.m. in the Fellowship Hall** and learn the secret to preparing 10 meals at once and discover additional ways to save time and money. We will actually put together a couple of the Power Cooking meals from start to finish seeing just how easy they are. Easy menu planning tips to pull everything together. Then on top of that, you get to spend adult time while tasting the yummy recipes. Deadline to register is August 4 (space is limited). There is a \$4 fee that will be collected at the event. Sign up on the Women's Ministry Board or by e-mailing Wren Davis (wrenmdavis@aol.com) or Sheila Montgomery (csmontgomery@wowway.com).



WOULD YOU LIKE TO BE INVOLVED IN DBC'S MUSIC MINISTRY?

August is a great time to begin participating in DBC's Music Ministry! The Adult Choir and DBC Orchestra, which serve and lead in the 9 a.m. services, will be back from their summer break, and resume rehearsing on Wednesday, August 17, and they would love to have you join! The Adult Choir meets Wednesdays from 6:30 -7:45 p.m., has child care provided for that time, and there is no audition necessary for this group. The DBC Orchestra meets Wednesdays from 8 - 9 p.m., and due to the highly skilled nature of the group, an audition is necessary and can be arranged with J.W. Even if you attend the Contemporary Service at 10:30, you can still sing in the Choir or play in the Orchestra at 9 a.m. For those who may be interested in singing solos or playing an instrumental for services, they are encouraged to prepare a piece (for those without resources music assistance can be provided) and J.W. in church office audition, for an j.w.mason@dublinbaptist.com.

PRAYER REQUESTS

Do you have prayer requests? Please submit prayer requests to prayer@dublinbaptist.com.



JOIN US

Please join Alex & Elizabeth (Eckard) Minium in a luncheon after church in the fellowship hall on July 31st, to hear about their ministry plans with New Tribes Mission Aviation. Lunch will be provided. Please sign up at either welcome center or in your Sunday School classes where lists have been provided.



CONGRATULATIONS

Congratulations to Michael & Joy Andereck on the birth of their daughter, Emily Rose, born on July 14. She weighed 7 pounds 14 oz. and was 21 inches long. We also want to congratulate the grandparents: Dave & Barbara Andereck and Warren & Bobbie Ashton.



We would also like to congratulate Dan & Emily Lovett on the birth of their son, Mark Alan, born July 16. He weighed 6 lbs. and 13 oz. We also want to congratulate grandmother, Karen Lovett.

We wish both families the very best with their new arrivals.

ORDERING RECORDINGS

To purchase a recording of a recent sermon, you will need to pre-pay for the recording by filling out a CD request envelope at the Welcome Centers, filling in the date/title of the message desired, and paying \$3 for each recording in advance. The order will be processed and then the recording will be mailed to your home.

